
From: Schimsa, Rebecca
To: Mayer, DougDougMayer@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/15/2013 6:11:35 PM
Subject: Re: John Frank, N&O

I have not talked to anyone about this. 


 

From: Mayer, Doug 

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2013 06:06 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh; Schimsa, Rebecca 

Subject: FW: John Frank, N&O 

 

Guidance here please.
 
Guy’s deadline is tonight. Just reached out to me.
 
From: Frank, John [mailto:jfrank@newsobserver.com] 

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2013 6:05 PM

To: Mayer, Doug

Subject: John Frank, N&O
 
Doug, Thanks for the call. I want to know what part, if any, the S.C. governor's office is playing in negotiations 
with the Catawba Indian Nation regarding a possible casino they would open just across the border in North 
Carolina. I understand a representative from our governor's office met with someone in your governor's office 
about this.
 
Thanks
 
John

 
---
John Frank
Political Reporter and Craft Beer Columnist
The News & Observer/Charlotte Observer
Office: 919-829-4698
jfrank@newsobserver.com
@ByJohnFrank
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